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THE PORCH LAUNCHES MONDAY NIGHT FOOTBALL 
Traverse City, MI, November 14, 2019– The PORCH Recovery Community Center, a project of Addiction 
Treatment Services, has recently launched “Monday Night Football” gatherings for those in all stages of 
recovery. The aim of these gatherings is to promote a safe and sober place for those in recovery to 
congregate, network, and have fun. The vision for The PORCH is to create vibrant gathering place to 
strengthen community health by offering opportunities to engage in peer support, resources, and social 
activities that are reflective of all pathways to recovery. 

“Part of what we’re trying to do at The PORCH is to offer a space for social activities to people in our 
community that are in recovery. Being able to watch the game in a safe and sober place, with others in 
recovery, is fun, promotes comraderie, and builds connection,”  says Matt Zerilli, PORCH Recovery 
Community Center Manager. 

 

Monday Night Football meets at The PORCH every Monday from 7:30 pm 
– Midnight and is open to those in all stages of recovery. Attendees are 
encouraged to bring a dish to pass. You can see more at The PORCH 
Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/theporchats or 
contact Matt Zerilli, PORCH Recovery Community Center Manager, at 
mattz@addictiontreatmentservices.org or 231.633.5401. 

# # # 

Addiction Treatment Services is committed to helping those with 
substance abuse disorders reach their full potential. ATS makes sure 

clients’ individual needs—both mental and physical—are addressed with unique, evidence-based care, 
providing a full range of services from detox to residential programs, to transitional housing to 
outpatient services, and more. For more information, visit www.addictiontreatmentservices.org 


